
 
 
 

Office of the Controller of Examinations 

 

HERITAGE INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, KOLKATA 

 
Ref. No. HRIT/0914/COE-03 Date: 27.08.2024 

NOTICE  

 

To All Students, Faculty, and Staff, 
 

Subject: Postponement of Separate Supplementary Examinations scheduled for 28.08.2024 

 

This is to inform all concerned that due to circumstances beyond our control, the Separate 

Supplementary Examinations (SSE) 2024, originally scheduled for 28.08.2024, have been 

postponed for both Morning & Afternoon sessions. The revised date and time for the examinations 

will be communicated shortly. 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 
 

Prof. N. P. Nayak 

(Controller of Examinations) 


